
Dear Partner, 
 
we are sending this important notice about the University of Verona (Italy). 
 
According the Regional note (Veneto Region), teaching activities (lessons, graduation exams and 
meetings with teachers) will be suspended, along with all conferences and events scheduled starting 
from Monday 24 February until Saturday 29 February 2020, until further notice. 
For precautionary reasons, the library, study rooms and offices will also be closed to public. The 
operations of the University offices will continue as usual and administrative services that do not 
involve public contact will be provided. 
 
Your students (if any) currently studying at the University of Verona have already been informed. 
 
We will keep you informed in the next days. 
Kind regards and thank you for your attention. 
 
Dr. Lisa Bonfante 
U.O. Mobilità Internazionale - International Office 
Università degli Studi di Verona - University of Verona 
Tel. - Ph. +39 045 8028358 
e-mail: relazioni.internazionali@ateneo.univr.it 
web: https://www.univr.it/en/international 
Front office: Mon-Wed-Fri from 10.00 to 12.45 
Chiostro San Francesco, Piano/Floor 1, Scala/Staircase A 
Via San Francesco 22, Verona 
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